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In his travels, lectures, and seminars, the book John Gray has been
most often asked to write is a parenting book. After years of serious

thought, workshops, and practical applications, John Gray has
created a brilliantly original and effective system that he calls

positive parenting, for children of all ages, from birth though the
teenage years. Completing the notion that Men Are from Mars,
Women Are from Venus, he adds. . .and Children Are from

Heaven.John Gray has discovered that children today do not need to
be motivated by fear of punishment. Instead, they can easily be

motivated by reward and the natural, healthy desire to please their
parents.Children Are from Heaven covers the different skills of
positive parenting to help improve communication, increase
cooperation, and motivate your children. Central to this new

approach to parenting are the five positive messages your children
need to learn again and again: Its okay to be different Its okay to
make mistakes Its okay to express negative emotions Its okay to
want more Its okay to say no, but remember mom and dad are the
bossesWhen these messages are put into practiceand John Gray
shows you howyour children will develop the necessary skills for
successful living: forgiveness of others and themselves, sharing,
delayed gratification, self-esteem, patience, persistence respect for
others and themselves, cooperation compassion, confidence, and the
ability to be happy. With this new approach, you will be allowing

your children to develop fully during each stage of their growth.John
Grays reassuring message is that children are from heaven and they
already have within themselves what they need to grow. Your job as



a parent is to support that process. By applying the five messages and
different skills of positive parenting, your children will receive what

they need to become more cooperative, confident, and
compassionate.
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